
 Tsuen Wan Baptist Church Shek Lei Kindergarten 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Our kindergarten has specially arranged a briefing session on 2026/27 K1 Admission for 
you to help parents better understand the school’s educational philosophy, teaching 
methods, models, and operations. We kindly hope that you will take note and attend. 

Date: 25th October, 2025 (Saturday) 

Time: 9:30 am – 11:00 am (Urdu Translation Service will be provided) 

Location: G/F, Shek Wing House, Shek Lei (II) Estate, Kwai Chung 

Content:  Know more about the school 

      Campus visiting 

Remarks:  

➢ Please attend on time as scheduled for parents who have already submitted the 
reply slip. Our kindergarten will not send any further notifications. 

➢ Due to limited seating, we kindly request that you take your seats punctually. To 
allow parents to focus on listening to the briefing session, we advise against 
bringing children with you. 

➢ If the observatory hoists the red/black rainstorm warning signal, or typhoon signal 
no. 8 or above, at 8:00 am or later, the briefing session will be postponed to 6:30 
pm - 8:00 pm on October 31 (Friday). 

* Parents can submit the reply slip by fax (2943 6633), email (twbcslk@gmail.com), 
visit the school in person, or scan the QR code to register online for the briefing 
session.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Tsuen Wan Baptist Church Shek Lei Kindergarten 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Reply Slip of Briefing Session 

To whom it may concern,                                       

I am/ We are ____________(Name of Candidate) __________(Candidate Number)’s 
□father  □mother  □parents  □others:___________ and I/we will attend to the 
Briefing Session on October 25 (Saturday). 

Yours Sincerely, 

Signature of Parent:  

Name of Parent:  

Contact Number:  

Date:  

Please put a“” in the appropriate box. 


